
 
  
 
 
No. 825/BPE/2021                                                                             Date: 28/07/2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF WARNING 
 

 
This is to inform all concerned that all matters relating to TET-2014, TET-2017 and 

inter alia the notifications pertaining to recruitment of TET-qualified candidates are 

intimated and published by the Board in the official website/s www.wbbpe.org and 

also in electronic and print media from time to time.  

 
Any unsolicited attempt to contact the officials of the Board through phone calls or 

messages in connection with the above-stated matters will be constituted as 

unwarranted and will be duly reported to authorities for lawful measures. 

 

   
  (Dr. R C Bagchi) 

 Secretary 
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